
 Important Dates 

 January 3- Welcome 

Back!  

 

 January 10-4K to Brooks 

Center  

 

 January 15- MLK Day:  

No preschool 
 

 

  

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  I hope you all enjoyed a joyful and 

blessed season with your families!  We are so excited and 

ready to welcome your children back to our preschool! What 

a great month we have in store for our little ones!        

 

 

 

 January can be a chilly month! Please label coats and 

hats of your little ones so we can be sure they get 

their correct belongings! Thank you so much!  

 Tax statements for the 2023 calendar year will come 

home this month. Please let me know if you have any 

questions!  

 Our 4K classes will visit the Brooks Center on January 

10 for the play, Erth’s Dinosaur Zoo Live, at 10am. 

Permission slips will be coming home today! More 

information to come from your child’s teacher. This is 

always such a memorable morning with our sweet 4K 

friends!   

 There will be no school on January 15 in 

observance of Martin Luther King, Jr Day.  

 Registration for the 2023-2024 will be upon us before 

we know it! A schedule will be included in the 

registration packet that will be sent home next week. 

Registration days are based on priority level. Our 

priority registration is as follows:  

o Church members 

o Children of staff 

o Currently enrolled and siblings of currently 

enrolled 

o New students 

           Please let me know if you have any questions! 

 For our precious 4K students, Kindergarten 

registration will take place in January.  Please check 

with your child’s school for dates and times. We are so 

excited of their new adventures to come!  

 In the event of inclement weather in the coming 

months, you will receive an email if we have any 

delays or closings to the preschool.  

 

 

Thank you so much for 

bringing in so many yummy 

treats for the Christmas 

Program! What a joy it was 

to fellowship with our 

preschool family! We were 

so proud of our sweet friends 

and loved sharing that 

 

Upcoming Dates for your 

Calendar 

 

Conference Days by appointment 

will be on February 8 and 9. 

*No Preschool on these days. 

Please plan for childcare during 

your conference time.* 

 

January   

NEWS 

 

 


